
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE APPROPRIATION HEARING 
Held Remotely on Tuesday, March 23, 2020 – 6:30 P.M. 

As permitted by Executive Order 2020-07 signed by Illinois Governor JOB 

Pritzker on March 16, 2020 in response to the COVID-19 pandemic 

 

 To participate remotely, download the Zoom App or call 312-626-6799 

  Appropriation Webinar:   

               Webinar ID: 825 2953 2463 

Password: 550021 

    

 

Public Notice is hereby given that there will be a public hearing for the 

Appropriation for Fiscal Year beginning January 1, 2021 and ending 

December 31, 2021 for the City of Blue Island to be held on Tuesday, 

March 23, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. to consider the following agenda: 

 

 1) Call to Order 

 2) Reading of Public Notice 

 3) Public Comment on Appropriation Document. 

 4) Adjourn. 

A copy of the proposed appropriation ordinance is available for 

inspection in the Office of the City Clerk at City Hall, 13051 

Greenwood Avenue, Blue Island, Illinois. 

 

Randy Heuser 

City Clerk 


